




Three Way Conferences are only a week away!!

What are Three Way Conferences?

Three Way Conferences are hugely important in your child’s learning; a 3WC brings together

teachers, parents and pupils to discuss learning to date, areas for further progress, and

successes to celebrate. All three participants are involved in the conference, and all

contribute. This is a powerful process in engaging our pupils in their learning, and drawing

families in behind them. At the end of the 3WC, the Mid Year Report will be issued.

This year our 3WCs will be held on:

➢ Wednesday 23 June, from 3.15 to 6.30 pm

➢ Thursday 01 July, from 2.30 to 8.30 pm.

Bookings are available on our Skool Loop App. This App is

available for free on Google play or App store.

PLEASE NOTE: This is the only way to make a booking.

Make sure you book your times, as places are filling up.

Please note: Some Year Zero pupils (Room 7) and some pupils who started at Everglade

School later in the year will not receive a written report, due to lack of time at our school.

There is still the opportunity to hold a ‘verbal only’ Three Way Conference, and we encourage

you to do this. We will advise families where no written report will be prepared.

Note also that Room 9 will not be holding 3WCs at this time.

Also coming up soon are our New entrant Transition sessions.

These are for pupils and parents where the child will be

starting school any time in Term Three (26 July to 01 October.)

If you have a child in this age bracket, or you know someone

who does, please contact the office (262 0244) to get your

child included.

The two Transition dates are:

★ Thursday 24 June 11.30am to 1.00pm

★ Thursday 08 July 1.40pm to 3.00pm



Out of Zone Applications for 2020.

Each year the Board makes a small number of places available for children who live outside

the school’s enrolment zone. This is restricted to children who will turn five over the period in

question.

Applications can be for children who would be starting school at any time between October

2021 and December 2022. All applications must be received by 18 October, which is the first

day of Term Four.

Please note there is no automatic right of enrolment for siblings. If you already have an

older child enrolled at Everglade School as an Out of Zone Pupil, you must still apply.

No application means no enrolment.

We are required to follow a prescribed process for prioritising enrolment applications, as set

by the Ministry of Education.

Writers’ Piece
We thank Room 3 for this contribution to our newsletter.

I like ladybirds because they are pretty. I saw one in
my garden. I have a pet ladybird and I look after her.
Her name is Lilly.
By Laura Peou

My favourite insect is a spider. They can make spider
webs. I am not scared of any spiders.
By Saif Aly

I like worms because they can go under the ground. Watch out
for worms otherwise they will get squashed. Worms are
wrinkly and stretchy.
By Max Irvine



I like butterflies because they can fly and they are pretty. They also have
pretty wings. Sometimes I see some butterflies. Some butterflies have
different coloured wings
and some have the same colours.
By Tasha Kho

Pita Pit this Friday!

Go to www.ezlunch.co.nz

Click create an account and fill in your details.

Click Student buttons to add items to the cart

Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates

Next newsletter: Wednesday 23 June

Regards

John Robinson

Principal

http://www.ezlunch.co.nz

